
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the Beasley families and friends who  

supported our Krispy Kreme fundraiser. 

We sold approximately 585 boxes which gave us a profit of $3510 

to use towards technology in our school. 

When we work together we can continue to make Beasley 

a better place for our students. 


